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Resource Adequacy Senior Task Force (RASTF)
Monthly Progress Report

3/20/2023

The PJM Board issued a letter on February 24, 2023 initiating the Critical Issue Fast Path (CIFP) process to resolve 
resource adequacy and reliability issues.  On February 28 and March 15 the RASTF reviewed the letter, the CIFP 
work plan and draft CIFP stage 1 documentation (draft problem statement, draft issue charge and draft initial PJM 
proposal), and drew other RASTF issues to a point where the RASTF could enter hiatus pending completion of the 
CIFP process.

All schedule RASTF meetings have been repurposed to the CIFP process.
Please questions or comments to Dave Anders (David.Anders@pjm.com) or Jaclynn Lukach 
(Jaclynn.Lukach@pjm.com).
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